

## **Kevin Conolly MP**Member for Riverstone



23 June 2017

Mrs Iole Svir PO Box 6049 ROUSE HILL NSW 2155

Dear Mrs Svir,

Thank you for your recent enquiry regarding the zoning of the Area 20 Precinct, Rouse Hill.

I write to advise that I have raised your issue with the Hon. Anthony Roberts MP, Minister for Planning and I will contact you as soon as I receive a response.

I do appreciate you taking the time to raise your concerns with me. If there is anything further which I can assist you with, please do not hesitate to contact my office.

Yours sincerely,

Kevin Conolly MP

Member for Riverstone

on londly